BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION ViidGiio

In re: Annual reestablishment
of authorized range of returns
on common equity for water and
wastewater utilities, pursuant
to Section 367.081(4)(f),
Florida Statutes.

Docket No. 950006-WS

NOTICE OF APPEARANCE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the undersigned attorney hereby
appears as counsel on behalf of The FLORIDA WATERWORKS
ASSOCIATION, in the above-referenced docket. Copies of all
correspondence, communications, notices, orders, or pleadings

should be served upon the undersigned counsel at the address

shown below.
Dated this 17th day of March.

Respectfully submitted on this
17th day of March, 1995, by:

ACK

AFA 3 ROSE, SUNDSTROM & BENTLEY
' = 2548 Blairstone Pines Drive
AL LR Tallahassee, Florida 32301
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The Florida Chapter of the
National Association of Water Companies

FLORIDA
WATERWORKS
ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 4268, Tallahassee, Fla, 32315 (904) 878-4399 TGS TRy (el

March 17, 1995

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Mr. Andrew Maurey

piv. of Auditing and Financial Analysis

Florida Public Service Commission

101 East Gaines Street

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 e

Re: Florida Waterworks Association
Revisions to Leverage Formula
i .

Dear Andrew:

As a follow-up to our recent discussions and the workshops on
the Commission's Leverage Formula for Water and Wastewater
Utilities, I would like to request that as soon as you have some
feel for the general and specific timing for the Commission's
adoption of the next leverage formula, Yyou let me know and
generally keep me informed.

We at the Florida Waterworks Association wish to remain
involved in the establishment of the new leverage formula later
this year and probably appear at the Commission's Agenda Conference
when that occurs later this summer. 1In order to allow us as much
time as possible to prepare for this participation, I would
appreciate your keeping me informed about all of the staff's work
in this regard, as well as any information you can provide
concerning the timing of the expected Staff Recommendation and
Agenda Conference.

By copy of this letter, I am filing a Notice of Appearance on
behalf of the Florida Waterworks Association with the Clerk's
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office so that I may receive all official correspondence in that
regard. I also appreciate your additional assistance in keeping us
informed of the Staff's progress.

If you have any questions in this regard, please let me know.

Sincerely,
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Vice President /

=

Legal and Legislativé Affairs

FMD/1lts -
ce: Blanca §. Bayo, Director -






